
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to remind you that, as in previous years, we will be finishing at 1.00pm on the 
last day of term Friday 16th July.  Please note the revised bus timetable for this day as below: 
 

Bus Company Departure Time Departure Point 

Brookline 13:10 Usual pick up point by the lake 

Farleigh Coaches Farleigh Coaches are 
unable to confirm at the 
moment if they are able 
to pick up at an earlier 
time – we will send an 
update as soon as we are 
informed 

N/A 

Nu Venture Bus 149 is a registered 
local bus service 
(timetabled) and, in line 
with normal practice, will 
run at normal times. 

N/A 

 
If your child would normally get a taxi home please contact the relevant taxi company to 
arrange pick up at this earlier time. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
The Malling School 
 


